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Malta International Airport plc (the “Company”) 

 

Announces revised Passenger Forecast for 2011 
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QUOTE 
 
Malta International Airport plc is announcing that it is reviewing the latest forecast for 2011, 

from the +3.2% announced in July to at least +4.5%. This review was announced today as 

Malta International Airport welcomed its 3 millionth passenger for 2011, which was 

estimated as coming in on Lufthansa flight LH1274 from Frankfurt at 1155hrs. 

 
 
UNQUOTE 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
 
__________________ 
Louis de Gabriele 
Company Secretary 


